To the Judiciary Committee,

SB 525 expands the definition of "domestic violémedl beyond

what any reasonable person would determine it tooa@s is
dangerous and counterproductive. Please removeptiogision.

Right now, judges have virtually unlimited disooetito take awa
firearm's rights from people wtrhave not been accused of, let alone
convicted of, any crime. The proposed "dash 1"rainment would
correct this often abused activity and allow anws®d person to se
due process. | urge you to support this amendnigoii move this

bill forward.

Thank you,

Richard Leibel



